Friday, November 4, 2022

Introduction

The meeting was called to order by President Carrie Dreifurst. The blessing was given by Roland. Carrie gave a brief description of the club and our mission to the guests. She thanked players, coaches, media, and visitors for attending our Boys MAC luncheon. Carrie announced that our holiday party is being hosted by Rick and Steve and is scheduled for Saturday, December 3rd.

Membership Initiative this quarter (thru 12/31/22)

- 5+ new members= \$75 Casey's gift card
- 3-4 new members= \$50 Casey's gift card
- 2 new members= \$25 Casey's gift card



upcoming events

November 10th: DNOC Board Meeting @ 3:45 Jersey Grille

November 11th: Business Meeting Luncheon

November 17th: Feather Party @ Granite City

December 3rd: Holiday Party



Presentation

Carrie introduced Kory Kuffler of WQAD to MC the MAC Boys Luncheon. The MAC luncheons are a special opportunity to hear directly from local school districts within the Quad Cities/Mississippi Valley Athletic Conference about their insight, player line-up and team goals for the upcoming basketball seasons. Coaches and players from each team are invited along with local media. A separate luncheon is also held for the MAC girls. Kory introduced coaches from Assumption, Davenport West, Muscatine, Davenport North, Central Dewitt, North Scott, Bettendork, Davenport Central, Clinton, and Pleasant Valley Highschools. Coaches highlighted players and their support systems for the upcoming season. The newest challenge this season will be the addition of the shot clock. Joseph announced the coaches' poll for the finish: 3rd- Davenport West, 2ndseason Bettendorf, 1st- Pleasant Valley. The meeting was closed with the Optimist Creed.